

ATTENTION

Hampshire Memorial Hospital Long-Term Care Romney, WV

Visitor Restrictions:

Visitors, volunteers and non-essential healthcare personnel are restricted from entering the facility except for certain compassionate care situations, such as end-of-life care.

Staff are in the process of contacting resident representatives to inform them of this necessary precaution and answer questions.

In the event of an emergency, such as end-of-life care, visitation will be handled on a case-by-case basis. Those entering the facility will been screened, asked to follow hand hygiene practices and may be provided with personal protective equipment (PPE). Visitors will also have limited access within the facility, such as the resident's room.

We understand that staying in touch with loved ones is vitally important so please consider using other methods to show you care, including a mailed card, telephone, email, text and Skype.

Thank you for your cooperation as we keep our patients and their families safe.

